

Circular 002-18

Dear Residents,

1 February 2018

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION REGARDING TRAFFIC FLOW

Please be advised that following considerable discussion, on site viewing and reviewing, Management together with ResCom have agreed to implement the following new system with <u>immediate affect</u>.....

- Loerie Lane will be a <u>one way only</u> from the Entrance over the bridge up to the Heron Drive circle.
 The entry to Loerie form Heron will be closed. New road signs in this respect are in place.
- 2. Heron Road will be the only village exit road so NO ENTRY permitted in to Loerie from Heron.
- 3. Entry into the village will be either via Loerie Lane or Heron Drive, past the Lifestyle Centre.
- 4. Please observe the Road Signs.







Management and ResCom urge you PLEASE to respect these changes in the interest of traffic flow, everyone's safety, and harmonious living in the community.

Kind regards,

Roy Martin Village Manager **Graham Langmead**ResCom Chairman

Let's work Together to make "The Village of Our Dreams"